PROVOST PUBLIC SCHOOL

October has brought PPS some challenges.
We are so proud of our students and staff.
Despite these challenges, they have
persevered, created belonging, and engaged
in active learning. We are so grateful to the
Town of Provost for providing a learning space
and community-focused learning
opportunities.

Elementary staff have been pulled together to
create rich learning experiences within the
classrooms, as well as the community. We
have been grateful for the opportunity to
access the town library, bowling alley, skating
rink, and movie theatre.

NEWSLETTER

November 2023

Junior and senior high staff have continued to leverage
high-level technology tools to engage and interact with
students as they shifted to online learning.

We are grateful for the support of the STA school who
graciously shared their spaces and gym time to allow our
athletes to continue to engage in volleyball practices.

Our junior and senior high athletes have had much success
as they played in tournaments and proceeded to finals and
league playoffs. Well done, Panthers!

Wishing each of you a relaxing November break.

Mrs. Brouwer and Ms. Heim



https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vTodCgRWXpWD8UefwfIGhwgiE0YNpXeEt3AUX7tTKCJNehAlL2CLUlgCrMw5IGjn0daG6kPz7PWbI5b/pub
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